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Highland Council notice of extension of time for the consultation on the proposal to  sell (for development) common good property known as Sandown Lands at Sandown Road, Nairn

Highland Council has received a request to extend the period of the current consultation in respect of the proposal to dispose, by sale for development, of Sandown Lands, Nairn. Sandown Lands form part of the Common Good property of the former Burgh of Nairn.
After full consideration, the  Council has agreed to allow an additional 2 weeks period for the consultation. The consultation will now close on 26 February 2021.
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